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Townsend, Erle

From: Albert Pillsbury <johnaandal@hotmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 5:28 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Please do not pass this bill. Maine is not in a good position to require 80 percent of new car sales be electric 

cars. Maine's electric grid cannot handle that demand for power. There are not enough charging stations, 

batteries perform poorly in cold weather. The electrical grid in not sufficient ! Maine is a large rural state, but I 

have only heard a of charging stations being installed in the larger cities, Bangor, Portland.  

 This is a very poor plan; it will not work in Maine. It will take 2 days to drive from Lisbon Falls to Sinclair Maine 

due to the need for recharging! 

 Johna Pillsbury 


